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Support the Pregnant Students’ Rights Act H.R. 6914 which will require institutions of higher
education to disseminate information on the rights of, and accommodations and resources for,
pregnant & parenting students.

Dear Members of the U.S. House of Representatives,

On behalf of our 1,400 active groups and 190,000 trained student activists across the nation, Students for
Life Action urges you to support the Pregnant Students’ Rights Act sponsored by Rep. Hinson (R-
IA-2). The Seante version (S. 2974) is sponsored by Sen. Rubio (R-FL).

Students for Life Action will score this piece of legislation, that requires schools to offer information
to pregnant students on their rights, resources, and accommodations.

Getting an education is a path out of poverty and toward hope and a future. As part of building a pro-life
culture, Congress must act to protect pregnant and parenting students who are working to build a better
life. Women balancing school, pregnancy, and family deserve our support. Yet, ironically, too

few students know about Title IX, the law that is supposed to protect their rights. This effort will require
schools to communicate protections in place and commit to helping such pregnant and

parenting students succeed on campus. As the Pro-Life Generation knows, this is a long-term need and
too common a problem.

We are the Pro-Life Generation, and we ask that you support the Pregnant Students’ Rights Act.

Students who find themselves pregnant should be lovingly embraced by their campus communities. Our
schools and legislators should invest in creating resources, programs, and support for pregnant women,
enabling them to achieve their academic and career goals instead of facilitating the Killing of their
child. Abortion not only ends the life of an innocent preborn child but can also lead to lifelong physical
and emotional repercussions. There is no legitimate reason for college and university campuses not to
defend the rights of pregnant students.

We will record your vote on our scorecard, which will be shared with our activists in all 50 states and the
pro-life community.



Sincerely,

Kristan Hawkins
President, Students for Life Action



